
 

 

 
  

 
 

UNT Police Crime Alert 

Saturday, Feb. 8, 2025 

UNT Police received two separate reports of electric scooters stolen from campus bicycle racks. These 

scooters are considered motor vehicles under the Clery Act.  

On Feb. 4, 2025, an electric scooter was stolen from the bicycle rack in front of Crumley Hall. Between 

Feb. 6 and Feb. 8, 2025, another electric scooter was stolen from the bicycle rack between the Business 

Leadership Building (BLB) and Eagle Landing. Both of the scooters were secured with cable locks.  

If you have any information regarding these offenses, contact UNT Criminal Investigative Services at 940-

565-3006 or remain anonymous by calling 940-369-TIPS (8477). 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS:  

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to the police by dialing or texting 911.  

• When securing electric scooters, consider using a high-security U-lock.  

• Consider attaching a GPS tracker to your scooter.  

   

 

 


